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DID YOU 
KNOW?
SunRail will be running 

extended service for 

the final Orlando City 

weekday home game 

on Wednesday, 9/27, to 

support our robust rider 

fan-base. Go City!
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ON TRACK

GET IN TOUCH:
For more information on how you can help your employees commute with SunRail,  
email info@SunRail.com or visit SunRail.com/SunRail-For-Business

FAST FACTS
Choo Choo to the Zoo 
ends September 1!  
Ride SunRail one last 
time this summer and 
hop on the free shuttle 
to/from the Central 
Florida Zoo & Botanical 
Gardens between 9am-
3pm, Monday-Friday.

When speaking to kids, often it’s hard to grab their attention – especially if it is a topic like their own 

safety. So SunRail recently created ROCK THE RAILS, an interactive campaign designed to engage 

school-aged kids, with some friendly competition.  

ROCK THE RAILS invites students to write and submit their own SunRail song to teach others how 

to be smart and stay safe around railroad tracks. Students may work in groups, as a class, with 

friends or individually and submit their entry for a chance to win cash prizes. SunRail seeks a unique 

collaboration, so only original lyrics and music will be considered for the prizes.   

One school will receive a $500 donation for class entries and two $100 cash prizes are offered for 

individual or group entries. Winners will be announced on SunRail.com and social media during 

Train Safety Awareness Week in late September. Submissions must be received by 5pm on Monday, 

September 18.

For more information, see the homepage of SunRail.com…your favorite student could be the first 
ROCK THE RAILS star!

Rockin’ & Rollin’

@RideSunRail /RideSunRail #RideSunRail




